
Greetings! 
The Elmhurst Neighborhood Association (ENA) Board is looking for input of Elmhurst residents on what you would like to see at a Spring 2018 ENA General Membership meeting.  
Please copy the short survey below, paste it into a message from your email, add your answers and send it to: vp@elmhurstna.com.
Thank you!
ENA Board

ENA Member Survey
Please respond by March 11, 2018
1. What topics would you like to see addressed at the upcoming Spring 2018 ENA General Membership meeting (see suggestions below or add your own): 
Children’s activities 
Connecting with other parents
Crime prevention
Dog, cat, & other pet issues
Getting to know my neighbors
Information sharing
New development
Noise
Sound Wall
Street lights
Traffic
Trees
Other:

2. Would you like to have the General Membership meeting: 
A.  have specific presentations 
B.  focus on discussion among the members

3. Where would you like to see the General Membership meeting held:  
A. Coloma Community Center, 4623 T St.
B. Julia Morgan House, 3731 T St.
C. Other, please specify: 

4. When would you prefer the General Membership meeting to be held: 
A. Weekday night
B. Weekend day
C. Weekend night

5. Please share comments/suggestions/ideas on the upcoming General Membership meeting:


